





Dear Neighbour,

You may not be aware, but your cat has been causing a nuisance to me/us.

As I was uncertain what to do, I contacted the City of Marion, and it was suggested that I contact you and let you know, so we can have the opportunity to find an effective solution.

The nuisance is occurring as follows:

	Date
	Time
	What Happened (Spraying cats, cat fights and straying cats)

	
	
	






	
	
	






	
	
	






	
	
	






	
	
	








You may find the information provided on the City of Marion website helpful https://www.marion.sa.gov.au/services-we-offer/animals/cats.

You can also contact the City of Marion on 08 8375 6600 and ask for a community Safety inspector to contact you and help you to resolve the matter.

Thank you for your cooperation.
	
